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Lot’s happening at the LCI this week but I’m keeping the update brief.  Dan Heinemeier and I 
are traveling to San Antonio to help facilitate the development of and kickoff the San Antonio 
Community of Practice.  Thanks to Patrick Byrnes from Linbeck for really carrying the ball on 
this.  And thanks to Steve Warnick of Austin Commercial for coming down to help us do that. 

We’re looking to organize Communities of Practice in a variety of locations in addition to South 
Texas.  We’ve reached out to Jay Wagner in Iowa and received some encouraging news about 
interest in Las Vegas and Reno.  In addition, Dan has asked me to create a Lean Introduction 
schedule around the country.  Let me know if you think your area could support an effort.  I’d 
love to be in Minneapolis, Atlanta, New Orleans and the Pacific Northwest this year. 

The Board has been planning its Strategic Retreat for Boulder in early February.  They will 
consider and confirm a program going forward for truly transforming the built environment.   

 
 
 

http://www.leanconstruction.org

